
 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

 
 

The Christmas programs for K-1st 

grade, 2nd-3rd grade, and 4th and 5th 

grade choir will be December 9 in the 

Ballard Memorial High School gym. 

The Kindergarten and 1st grade 

program will start at 6:00 pm.  The 

2nd and 3rd grade program will start 

at 7:00 pm with the 4th and 5th grade 

choir singing immediately after.  Mr. 

Hayes has sent home more specific 

information concerning times each 

grade should arrive at the gym.  We 

hope you and your family are making 

plans to attend this evening of fun and 

singing! 
 

 

December’s 4H 

Newsletter is 

attached. 
 

 

December Events 

December 9    Christmas Programs 

December 16     Canned Food Drive 

December 17       Polar Express Day 

December 20 – 31      Christmas Break 
 

 
Kelly Wray, Family Focus 
FRC Director 
3383 Paducah Road 
Barlow, KY 42024 
(270) 665-8400 ext. 2026 
Fax (270)665-9168 

Check out page 2 for 

information about this 

year’s Christmas Food 

Drive. 

 

LaCenter First Christian Church offers grief 

support groups every Thursday from 6:00-

7:30 pm. They also offer monthly sessions 

on grief and loss.  “Surviving the Holidays 

Due to Loss” is Saturday, December 4, 

10:00 am – 11:00 am.   

 

 
 

Winter winds are blowing! Call Kelly if 

your child needs a warm coat. 

 

 
 

We will have a drive thru canned food drive 

on December 16, 5:30 to 7:30 in front of 

BCES. 
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